
16 May 2023 

 

To the Cuyamaca College Part Time Faculty, 

 

My name is David Lizárraga, and I am running for the position of Part-Time 
Instructional Faculty Senator for the 2023-2024 Academic Year. As the current 
Academic Senator for Part-Time Faculty for Instruction, I am excited about the 
opportunity to continue serving part-time faculty in this role. 

I am a member of the adjunct faculty at Cuyamaca College and have been 
teaching within the biology department for two and a half years. Currently, I serve 
as one of the Math, Science, and Engineering representatives on the Outcomes 
and Assessments Committee. Additionally, I recently completed the 2022/2023 
cohort of the Equity Minded Teaching and Learning Institute (EMTLI). I am 
deeply passionate about instruction at Cuyamaca and eager to serve as the 
Academic Senate's Part-Time Faculty for Instruction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

David Lizárraga, Ph.D. 
Adjunct Instructor 
Biology Department, Cuyamaca College 


